
From: Leon Howard <LeonHoward@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2015 5:52:05 PM
Subject: Auto-Reply

This reply is not an official response but an acknowledgment that I have received your email and appreciate 
your taking the time to contact my office.

I regularly receive a large volume of U.S mail and email which makes it difficult for me to respond as quickly 
as I would like.

I am happy to address questions or concerns of the constituents of House District 76 and encourage constituents 
to resend their email with the subject line “CONSTITUENT” (and include your home address in the email) so 
that I can make your request a priority.

Sharing your ideas and suggestions enables me to do a much better job for our community and state. Again, 
many thanks for taking a part in the process and contacting me!

Leon Howard
House District 76 - Richland County
P.O. Box 11867
425 Blatt Building
Columbia, SC 29211
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